
Register today! 

STEWARDS OF CHILDREN TRAINING 
Learn how to prevent and identify the signs of child sexual abuse. 

   

One in 10 children are 

sexually abused before their 

18
th 

birthday.  

That should not happen! 

 

Child abuse is preventable! 

Greater Richmond SCAN (Stop Child Abuse Now) is holding Richmond’s 8
th 

Annual Prevent-a-
thon April 17 through April 22. Throughout the week, SCAN will provide FREE Stewards of 
Children trainings. Developed by Darkness to Light, Stewards of Children is a child sexual abuse 
prevention training that educates adults to prevent, recognize, and react responsibly to child 
sexual abuse.   
 
NBCC and NASW CEU credits are available.   
 

Together we can protect the only childhood a young person will ever have. 

United Way of Greater Richmond & Petersburg is honored to host one of many trainings that will 

take place in Richmond.  

 

When: Thursday, April 21, 2016 from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

Where: United Way of Greater Richmond & Petersburg 

 2001 Maywill Street Suite 201, Richmond, VA  23230 

How: Space is limited. Must RSVP to attend by emailing Kelly Hill at
 hillk@yourunitedway.org or call 804-771-5865. 
 
 
For more information on SCAN, or to participate in other SCAN Prevent-a-thon trainings or 
activities, contact Hannah Vaughn at hvaughn@grscan.com or call 804-257-7226. 

 


